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Kathz Cooeer

From: Heather Cohen <hcohen@goodapplewellness.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 18, 2022 1:20 PM

To: IRRC

Subject: support for the registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER™** This email criginated from outside of the arganization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Date: 1/18/22

Title: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors RE CEIVED

1 JamN18 2022

. dependent Reg.ul;.ltory
lnRe‘:)iew Commissiof

ID#: 4953

Heather Cohen

71 E Phil Ellena St.
Philadelphia, PA 19119

I support registration of Naturopathic Doctors because I see an ND and her care has had a positive impact on
my health and life. Please add them as providers in Pennsylvania.

Heather Cohen
THANK YOU!



